
Monday 12 June 2023 
Dear Parents and Community Members  
Kia Ora 

 School Values for the Term:  
Respect, Resilience, Responsibility 

 Welcome to: Mrs Sally Miles who 
returns to the school as a full time 
teacher in Weka room.  Welcome also 
to Jae Suzzane in Weka room and her 
family. 

 Illnesses—We continue to have high 
levels of illness in the school, 
including Covid.  Please be aware of 
this and continue testing your 
children if they have Covid symptoms 
and please do not send them to 
school with these symptoms.  We do 
not want an outbreak and we also 
need to respect our staff, some who 
are undergoing chemotherapy or who 
have family members who are in the 
high risk group.  We will continue to 
support mask wearing and have all 
the hygiene measures in place. 

 Reporting to Parents—If you were 
unable to make meetings last week, 
please don’t hesitate to contact 
teachers and arrange another time. 

 Agricultural Day Entries—Entries 
for Agricultural Day will open at the 
beginning of term 3.  Calves, lambs 
and goats must be born after 1 June 
2023.  Orders for chickens closed last 
week—we are not able to take late 
orders as the eggs have already been 
set for hatching. 

 Outstanding Chocolate Money—
There are a few families who have 
not returned their chocolate 
fundraising money.  Any money 
outstanding will be added to your 
child’s camp account. 

 Year 3/4 Camp Meeting—this 
Thursday at 5.30pm in Kakapo Room. 

 
 
 

 All students who have been selected 
for the Yrs 5—8 Team speech 
morning. 

 
 

 Our Year 5 & 6 students who will 
combine with students from 
Harrisville School to play in the 
Franklin Rugby event this week. 

 

 
 

 Teachers would like to thank all 
those parents and students who 
attended the 3-way conferences.  It 
is always valuable to be able to meet 
with parents in this way to discuss 
students’ progress and achievement  
and to gain extra information on your 
children so that we can work together 
to enhance their education.   

 Parents and whanau who collected 
children early on Tuesday to help 
with organisation for conferences. 

 The PTA and parents who 
assisted with the PTA disco on 
Friday night.  It was great to see 
the large turnout and the children 
enjoying themselves at this 
event.   

 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  
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 Tues 20 & Fri 23 June—Breakfast 
Club 

 Wed 21 June—Yr 7 & 8 
Technology 

 Wed 21 June —Launchpad/Values 
programmes 

 Thurs 22 June—Jump Jam 

 Thurs 22 June—School Speech 
evening—6 p.m.  (Students will be 
notified after the team speeches) 

 Thurs 22 June—Titipounamu 
poetry afternoon 

 Fri 23 June—Year 3 & 4 Team 
Speeches—2 p.m. 

 
Prior Notice—Year 3 & 4 Camp—
Lakewood Lodge—Mon 26 & Tues 27 
June. 

 Tues 13 & Fri 17 June—Breakfast 
Club 

 Wed 14 June—Launchpad/Values 
programmes. 

 Wed 14 June—Franklin Tackle 
Rugby day at Patumahoe  

 Wed 14 June—School Council 
meeting. 

 Wed 14 June—Board meeting at 6 
p.m.  ALL WELCOME 

 Thurs 15 June —Jump Jam 9 a.m. 

 Thurs 15 June—Yr 5—8 Team 
speeches starting at 10.30a.m.  All 
Welcome 

 Thurs 15 June—Meeting for Yr 5 & 
6 parents/students re programmes 
Buckland School provides for Yr 7 & 
8 students.  An invitation was given 
out last week, if you didn’t receive 
it please ask your child. 

 Thurs 15 June—Yr 3/4 Camp 
Meeting at 5.30pm in Kakapo 

 Fri 16 June—School Assembly—
2.25p.m.  All Welcome 

Kind Regards 

Mavis Glasgow, 

Principal 



Free Calf Feeders 

There are 2, free, used hand held 
2.5 litre calf feeders available. 
Please call in at the Office to collect 
them if you would like them. 

Young at Art offer Children’s, Teens & Adult 
Art classes in Pukekohe.  Our Winter holiday 
workshops are open for booking (Papier Ma-
che, Acrylic & Watercolour Painting, Collage 
and Dreamcatcher workshops). Term 3 after 
school classes are open for booking in groups 
for children aged 6-9yrs, 9-12yrs and 13yrs+. 
Term 3 also offers a special Watercolour 4 
week course for teens and tweens.  If there is 
no space in your chosen class, please email 
Anna to join the waiting list we often have an 
odd spot come up at the beginning of term. 
Adult workshops include a Family Dreamcatch-
ers (adult and child), Watercolours Lillies, Resin 
Art & Resin Cheeseboards and Acrylic Painting. 
For more information or to book please check 
out:   http://www.youngatart.co.nz/ / email: ad-
min@youngatart.co.nz.  Bookings are essential 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.youngatart.co.nz_&d=DwMFAg&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=m7meMd2zmYI1rdseF_sWUMwN48YthV_hzO8fuO5k5tc&m=svl5oYeIq3giIHoP6BCvy5gw0LNpoKrV2fFbll1sX81R_yONnMFKHjcKmdi3OiSr&s=NqVqRwuQp7IpMbQ
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